
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

17th November 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

YEAR 2 THE CHRISTMAS JOURNEY WEDNESDAY 1st DECEMBER 2021 
 

The churches of the Winwick Deanery have invited the Year 2 children of 

Newchurch Primary to take part in this year’s Christmas Journey at All 
Saints Church in Newton-Le-Willows on the afternoon of Wednesday 1st 

December. This is a multimedia event involving drama, puppets, music, 
crafts and storytelling and Miss Igglesden would like her class to enjoy this 

Christmas journey. 
 

The children will visit six scenes from the story in order to experience the 

nativity and its relevance today. The Christmas Journey will last for 
approximately one hour.  
 

The cost of the trip is £5.97 to cover the cost of the coach and the event.   
For those activities which take place wholly or mostly within school time, we 

ask for “voluntary contributions” to cover the cost. Unfortunately, we have 
to reserve the right to cancel visits if there are insufficient contributions.  

 

Please give permission for your child to take part, and pay this cost, on 
Parent Pay by Wednesday 24th November 2021.  
 

The children will be leaving school after lunch and return to school at 
approximately 3.15pm.  
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


